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Output:

Senator Buckland asked:

(1) There has been talk for some time certainly in Port Augusta at least and I understand in the Territory – I am reluctant to name the centres because I will probably be wrong – that there were commitments that there would be intermodal facilities built in various centres.  I certainly am familiar with the one for Port Augusta and where it is to be sited et cetera.   Do you know how much money has been set aside through this project for the construction and development of the intermodal centres?

(2) Are you aware of any requests by regions for funds to build the intermodal units?

(3) I understand there is quite a bit of money left in the fund for the rail reform program and I also understand that applications have been made for money out of that fund for things like intermodal facilities along the line.  Do you have a list of those applications?

Answer:

(1) No Commonwealth funds have been allocated.

(2) A funding request for an implementation study for the establishment of a Port Augusta Industrial Estate and Intermodal rail/road facility was made by the Northern Regional Development Board to the Regional Assistance Program.  $22 000 has been approved through this program for this purpose.

(3) On 10 January 2002, the Premier of South Australia, Rob Kerin MP, requested funding support for the establishment of a rail road intermodal facility at Port Augusta from the Australian Rail Infrastructure Foundation.  This request was unable to be met as the remaining funds are already committed to projects to upgrade the interstate rail network.


